
Chair Scheu, 

 

The House Environment Committee heard from Rep Squirrell this afternoon regarding the minor 

additions to the Department of Forest Parks and Recreation and the Department of Environmental 

Conservation budgets in the BAA. Our Committee does not have any concerns about the minor changes 

requested by Agency of Natural Resources. 

 

Thank you for reaching out. 

 

Rep Amy Sheldon  

 


